TOWN OF NATICK

NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS 01760



POLICE DEPARTMENT

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

20 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760 Phone: 508-647-9511

Fax: 508-647-9509

Memorandum

Date:

February 18, 2021

To:

Jonathan H. Freedman, Chair Board of Selectmen

From:

Chief James G. Hicks

RE:

Appointment Officer Christian Rodriguez

The Natick Police Department currently has three (3) vacancies. I respectfully request the Board of Selectmen as appointing authority for police officers in the Town of Natick reappoint the following candidate as Permanent Fulltime Police Officers. This appointment should be contingent upon successful completion of a medical and psychological examination as necessary for successful certification with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Human Resource Division.

Officer Christian Rodriguez

Officer Rodriguez first joined the Department in November 2003 returning to his hometown after serving as an Officer at Miami Dade Police Department for 2 years. Officer Rodriguez served the Natick Police Department for 15 years, his last three years as the High School Resource Officer, prior to accepting the position of Middle School Counselor with the Natick Public School System in 2018.

This appointment will be effective May 3, 2021.

Respectfully submitted,

James G. Hicks Chief of Police

cc: Robert Rooney, Interim Town Administrator

Lt. Chad M. Howard Lt. Leo J. Fitzpatrick